
Strategic System Review Update 

 
The State System has been undertaking a review of how the Office of the Chancellor 
and all 14 universities are organized. This is a very important process that will help 
ensure that Millersville University and all State System universities are better positioned 
to serve students for decades to come. The National Center for Higher Education 
Management Systems (NCHEMS)—the consultant assisting with the review—has been 
meeting with students, faculty, staff and others and will continue those efforts in the 
coming weeks. They also want to hear directly from you!  
 
NCHEMS has created a website through which you can track the status of the review 
and provide your insights and opinions about the future of our university and the whole 
State System. Take a minute now and share your thoughts at 
www.NCHEMSproject.com/system-review. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nchemsproject.com/system-review

